From: Tyler Carter

Sent: Tuesday, October 4, 2022 3:35:24 PM

To:

Subject: Sidewalk issues on Jones/Rennie st

Hi Mike, I'm writing this email to you in regards to our chat about the lack of sidewalk portion on Jones st heading west towards southern court to the corner of rennie st.

I've been a resident in the court for over 10 years and with the new subdivision put in place along rennie st I feel it's imperative to have a sidewalk for pedestrians as people seem to speed through there constantly and the vehicle traffic northbound on rennie turning east onto Jones almost always has nobody stopping, a mere slow down if lucky and roll right through

For the amount of people walking running walking dogs etc it's only a matter of time before something bad happens.

I requested this years back and the only solution was to have a kids at play sign hung to slow down traffic and that's just not good enough when it comes to the safety of our residents Please can this be put forth to action and have this situation rectified before there's a tragedy Thanks for your help in this matter I look forward to a response

Sent from my iPhone